
Teaching Center Advisory Committee 
November 18, 2019  
 
 
The meeting scheduled for 11/18/19 was postponed due to campus events.  Committee members 
communicated via email however to review and approve the applications for the Spring 2020 Teaching 
Center Grants.   
 
 
Agenda items originally scheduled for discussion will be reviewed at the next meeting and include:  
1. Spring 2020 TC grants applications decisions 
2. Discuss TC grants and activities going forward. 
3. Discussion of possible morale/job satisfaction survey about which  Catie Finlayson and Victoria Russell  
learned at the Professional and Organizational Development (POD) Network  in Higher Education 
Conference. 
4. Meeting dates for next semester 
 
The Center for Teaching mid-year report has been completed and will be submitted to the UFC for the 
December meeting.  
 
A tentative make-up date was set for Monday December 2, 2019. 
 


